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Our parking lot is a one-way drive. The entrance is on Otis Dr. and it 
exits onto Highland  Please adhere to all signs and directions. As you enter 
the Drop Off and Pick Up Zone please stay to the left. Do not park in the 
parking lot- students CANNOT cross to get to you in a parking spot or any 
other lane that is not against the sidewalk. Students need to exit on the left 
side of the car (behind the driver) whenever possible so they are safely on 
the sidewalk. If your child must exit from the passenger side, we are asking 
students to walk BEHIND your vehicle so that you can pull into the center 
lane to exit. All students are exiting through the front doors at the end of the 
day. If you do not want to be waiting in the pick-up line, we suggest planning 
an alternate pick-up location with your student (Scout Park, side street, etc) 
. The back parking lot is for buses only and cannot be used for pick-up or 
drop-off. 
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